

Website: www.whitmore-pri.essex.sch.uk

Email: admin@whitmore-pri.essex.sch.uk

Tel: 01268 520435 Fax: 01268 289673

Headteacher: Mrs Nina Kemp

12th September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Enterprise/fundraising for the school.

First of all, thank you for your Enterprise/fundraising support over the past couple of years.

This year we are going to be changing the focus of our fundraising efforts so that we can work towards purchasing a resource in school that all children have access to.

Reading remains a high priority in the school so our target is to purchase enough Kindle e-readers for 6 in each year group (42) which will be approximately (£2100) and hopefully if we raise more money than this we can purchase additional Kindles.

The children will still be taking part in the Enterprise element of our fundraising. They will have an initial start-up amount and they will be working in year groups to make and sell things at the 2 main events – Winter Workshop and Summer Fete as well as another time during the year.

We will also be continuing to raise money as we have done previously through our discos and any other adhoc activities we may do during the year.

All money raised will go towards our target amount and we will start purchasing the Kindles as soon as we have enough money for a year group set which can be shared across the year groups.

We look forward to seeing you at our events.

Mrs N Kemp Headteacher

Whitmore Primary School & Nursery is a member of the Berlesduna Academy Trust
Berlesduna Academy Trust is a company limited by guarantee registered in England and Wales
Registered Office: c/o Merrylands Primary School & Nursery, Cumberland Drive, Basildon, Essex, SS15 6QS
Company Number 10267656









